
From: Fernandes, Krislyn
To: Kolar, Loren
Subject: 05.6 RECEIVE (2019-08-21) alPHa - Public Health Cost Sharing Funding Model Update
Date: September 4, 2019 2:54:27 PM

Krislyn Fernandes
Administrative Coordinator to Dr. Elizabeth Richardson, Medical Officer of Health

Office of the Medical Officer of Health | Public Health Services
Healthy and Safe Communities Dept. | City of Hamilton
100 Main Street West, 6th Floor | Hamilton, ON | L8P 1H6
t:  905.546.2424 x3502 | e:  Krislyn.Fernandes@hamilton.ca

Mailing Address:
110 King Street West, 2nd Floor | Hamilton, ON | L8P 4S6

From: Info <info@alphaweb.org> 
Sent: August 21, 2019 9:09 AM
To: All Health Units <AllHealthUnits@lists.alphaweb.org>
Subject: Public Health cost sharing funding model update

ATTENTION: 
CHAIRS, BOARDS OF HEALTH
MEDICAL OFFICERS OF HEALTH
SENIOR MANAGERS, ALL PROGRAMS
*******************************

Dear alPHa members, 

Following this week’s 2020 public health cost share announcements, we have received clarification
from the Ministry of Health regarding the 30% cost share:

Effective January 1,2020, it will include all of the current 100% ministry of health funded programs
except:
* Senior’s dental
* MOH/AMOH compensation
* unorganized territories grants
We await further details as to the promised one-time funding for 2020 to offset the extra cost to the
municipalities. We will share additional information as soon as it is available.
Take Care,
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Loretta Ryan
Executive Director 
Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa)
647-325-9594


